
BEHALA COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify all stakeholders- teachers, Librarian ,Non-teaching 

staff, Laboratory Instructors and students that as per C.U notification 

dt. 30.4.24 issued by Registrar University of Calcutta all U.G/P G  

classes will remain suspended from 2.5.24 to11.5.24 or till further 

notification. 

It is further notified that since no instruction has been received from 

H.E. Dept. till now hence all staff members are to put in their 

attendance as usual. 

 Activities of IQAC, Admission committee. Placement cell, Students 

welfare committee, CUET classes, Drone pilot training, handicraft 

class, photography class Rabindra Anushilan kendro will continue as 

per Schedule. 

Practical Examination will be conducted as per timetable.   

                                                  

 

                                                                                                       Principal  

                                                                                                  Behala College 


